
 
Vigilance awareness week pledge programme 

As per the instructions from the University Grants Commission(UGC), and Tamil Nadu NSS 

cell, our NSS unit of AVIT ISR Cell (A Constituent College of VMRF- Deemed to be 

University,Salem) conducted a “Vigilant India, Prosperous India Pledge Programme” as part 

of Vigilance Awareness Week 2024  on 29.10.2024 at Av Campus. The event took place at 

11:00 am on the college campus.The pledge was taken by Prof.K.SurendraBabu and Mr. 

A.Imthiyas NSS Programme Officers and it was followed by  40 NSS Volunteers took pledge. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


